
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

Shared path closures  
Burns Beach Road, Kinross 
 

The shared pedestrian and cycle paths 

on Burns Beach Road including the 

crossings at the traffic signals and the 

path between the freeway ramps will 

be closed until mid-2017. 

Please refer to the map below for 

locations of these closures and 

alternate routes. 

 

 

Signage is in place advising alternate 

routes.  

The paths will be re-opened at project 

completion in mid-2017. 

If you have any queries please contact 

us on 1800 883 402. 
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